

13 January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

February Holiday Club

It is with deep regret that we must inform you that unfortunately there will be **NO HOLIDAY CLUB** available this **February half term** due to staff shortages.

Also, the temporary closure of the after-school club remains in force until further notice.

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused and of course, we will keep you informed of the situation.

PLEASE NOTE - The breakfast club will continue to OPEN as normal.

We would like to thank you for your understanding and for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mrs J Winnard

Headteacher